
Fayetteville Band Booster, Inc.  Minutes 
November 3, 2008 

 
The meeting was called to order by Michelle Yocum.  The minutes were read and 
approved for the August 21, 2008 meeting.  
 
 Dave Rader read the treasurer’s report.  It was approved.  
 
Michelle explained the pancake breakfast and cruise raffle that are in progress 
and encouraged everyone to get behind the band and help to raise the money 
needed to fully fund student accounts and the booster fund so that on the road 
meals can be paid for by the Band Boosters. 
 
Count Darling, vice president, gave the corporate fundraising report and stressed 
the need for additional funds. 
 
Barry Harper went over the trip book with the band students and their parents. 
He explained all the pertinent information for the Macy’s trip.  Parents and 
students were then released to meet with their chaperone to sign forms and 
select meals.  The Macy’s jackets were distributed to students, chaperones and 
Friends and Family participants. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


